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Mega dairy should not exist! Confined animal feeding operations should not exist! Boardman Oregon has 70,000
head of cattle at the existing facility and another 30,000 expected to join which is completely unacceptable! The
conditions at these facilities are unnatural and lead to all kinds of problems in the livestock and pollution from too
much manure too many cows being in one place which leads to diseases and huge amounts of resources having to be
shipped to this one facility from all around. Due to the pollution caused by these mega-facilities there must be
pollution controls to mitigate and limit and hopefully illuminate pollution from these facilities!
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